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It’s Time to Plant the Tulips! 
 
HOLLAND, Mich., September 10, 2015 –Tulip Time, together with the City of Holland Parks 
Department, will host a Community Tulip Planting Day on October 10, 2015 at Window on the 
Waterfront Park, located on 6th Street between Columbia and College Avenues, from 8:00a -
12:00p.  Rain date will be October 17, 2015, same time and place. Volunteers are needed for 2 
shifts 8:00a -10:00a and 10:00a -12:00p shifts.  

Each fall the City of Holland plants over 300,000 tulip bulbs throughout downtown Holland, city 
parks, and Tulip Lanes. The Community Planting Day Volunteers will help plant 50,000 tulip 
bulbs at Window on the Waterfront Park. The Tulip Time Festival Board and Staff have assisted 
the Parks Department in planting bulbs for several years. “This is a great way to get involved 
with the Festival,” commented Gwen Auwerda, Executive Director of Tulip Time.  “And, in the 
spring, you’ll have bragging rights and can show off the tulips you planted to your friends and 
family!” 
 
Dress for the weather, bring your green thumbs and gardening gloves. The City of Holland 
Parks Department will supply the bulbs and necessary tools for planting.  
 
Volunteers must sign up to participate. To sign up, please email Kara Rooks at 
kara@tuliptime.com or call 616.396.4221 x114. Tulip Time Festival 2016 is May 7 - 14. Watch 
for detailed program and event information for the coming festival on www.tuliptime.com. 
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